
HILCO Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
2017 HVAC Service Rebate 

 
 
HVAC tune-up and maintenance helps to keep heat pump and central air conditioning units 
operating at top efficiency, prevents equipment failure, and extends the life of the unit.  A 
tune-up by a service professional can improve unit efficiency by as much as 20%.   
 
An annual HVAC tune-up includes, but is not limited to, checking and correcting the unit’s 
refrigerant pressure and tubing, checking and adjusting belt tension, cleaning, lubricating, 
and adjusting the indoor blower unit and outside coil and straightening fins, replacing filters, 
cleaning inside the “A” coil, cleaning the inside coil, condensation pans, condensate traps, 
and condensation lines, checking the refrigerant levels and if low, finding and repairing the 
leak, and checking the thermostat, wiring, and other electric parts.   
 
HILCO Electric Cooperative will reimburse members up to $50 for having a licensed 
contractor perform a HVAC tune-up during 2017.  To receive the rebate, simply complete 
and attach this form to a copy of your receipt.  The receipt must contain the license number 
of the qualified contractor and the contractor’s certification that the maintenance performed 
was classified as a “yearly maintenance intended to make the unit more efficient” and 
reimbursement request must be postmarked within sixty days from the date of service.  Mail 
the completed form and copy of the receipt to:   

HILCO Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
Attn:  Loren Odle 

P.O. Box 127 
Itasca, Texas 76055 

 
 
            
Name of HILCO Electric Cooperative, Inc. Member  
 
            
Mailing Address, City, State and Zip Code 
 
      
HILCO Electric Account Number 
 
            
Signature of Member      Date 
 
Limit one reimbursement per household and/or membership per year, not to exceed actual cost 
of service work, up to a maximum of $50.  Distribution will be based on date HILCO Electric 
Cooperative RECEIVES the rebate request form from the member.  Rebate program will end 
when all funds are depleted.  Reimbursement requests received without all required 
information, such as contractor license number and date of service, will not be considered and 
rebate will not be issued. 


